
 

Busby Community Council 
16 January 2023 

 
 
Present      Apologies 
Russell Kinnear     Linda Menzies 
Clair McGinlay     David MacDonald (Councillor) 
Jill Irvine       
Kate Thomson      
Christine Robertson 
Annette Ireland (Councillor) 
Katie Pragnell (Councillor) 
Kate Campbell (Councillor) 
 

 
1. Minutes of previous meeting – approved 

  
2. Matters arising from previous minutes 

 Russell has completed some info on Thomas Donohoe for a new plaque to be created. 

 CAB – now been moved to Clarkston Halls due to no take-up from Busby residents. Will be 
re-shared on FB etc 
 

3. Police report 

 No police presence but update from Katie P as they attended Clarkston CC last week.  
Based on home safety and security and need for extra vigilance due to house breaking 
spate. To be shared on BCC FB page 

 Again, a report will be urged for future meetings 
 
4. Treasures report  

 No change. Waiting on monies coming through for SW and play based grant 
 
5. Planning 

 Ref – 2022/0724/TP –erection of single storey rear extension, Wooded Rd 

 Ref – 2022/0708/TP – erection of single-story rear extension and elevated decking – Birch 
Ave 
 

6. Correspondence 

 Invitation to holocaust memorial service 
 SW to launch a survey early 2023 on what equipment the community would want to see in 

Busby Glen 
 Funding alert for small and preparatory projects in rural areas  

 
7. Councillor’s report 
 

Katie P 

 Changes to parking restriction has been passed and will be delivered 

 Kippen Dr/Lister currently closed for re-surfacing 

 Budget strategy ongoing – waiting on outcome 

 



 

 

Annette  

 Has been in touch with boundaries commission for Scotland to change the name of the 

ward to include Busby 

 Hawthorn Rd is now being cleaned 

 Netherlee pupil tabled a motion to remove single use plastics from schools – going ahead 

Aug 2023 

 CC – looking at section 12 of scheme of establishment 

 Foodbank – a lot of food and few take up – FB post to remind people when it’s open 

 Selling the Lord Provost private vehicle registrate number 

 Brown bin charges to increase to £60 this year  

Kate C – no report 

AOB 

 Southview Ave – drain at post-box is clogged – Annette will arrange for it to be cleaned 

 Busby railway bridge – Katie P to liaise with Network Rail for a solution to pigeons roosting 

on rafters 

 Water pouring off railway bridge when intense rain – Katie P to raise with Network Rail 

 Meeting Room change of name – Annette to chase through with council 

 Bench plaques to be organised. George – The Glen. Evelyn – The Spider Park 

 Gerry Eve has 25 years’ service at Busby Parish Church – service 28 Jan to commemorate – 

message to be created from ERC 

 Kate T to take over temp Secretary responsibilities for 12 months 

 Christine to take over temp minute secretary responsibilities for 12 months 

 

 

Next meeting – Monday 20 February 2023- 7:00pm, Duff Memorial Hall 

 


